70 Lansdowne Road
Wil 2LR
Mr M.J.French
Executive Director, Planning and Conservation
The Town Hall
Homton Street
London
W8 TNX
& 7 1{7/( 1

Dear Mr French 1

Ref: DPS/DCN/PP/99/02474/TW

- Further to your letter sent 9™ December 1999 concerning a proposed development, I

QA1

would like to reply that we have no objection whatsoever to the proposed alterations.

Yours sincerely

ib ..

David Steyn
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